
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Thursday 9th February 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

As we come to the end of our first half term of the new year, we would like to 

invite you into school to meet with your child’s class teacher. This is an 

opportunity for you to how your child is doing in class and their progress. 

There will also be an opportunity for you to look at some examples of your 

child’s work. 

This will take place on Wednesday 1st March 2023. 

 

Appointment will be 5 minutes long and run from 3.30pm – 6.30pm. 

 

Please note, if you need a longer slot than 5 minutes to discuss things in more 

depth with the teacher or are unable to attend on, please speak to the class 

teacher to organize an alternative appointment. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. S Woodmansey 

Head of Schoo 


